
 
 
 

This week in Reception 

Date     W/C  22.3.2021 

 
Literacy 

This week we will be reading a story 
called Supertato. We will be finding out 
about different vegetables and writing a 
letter to the evil pea. 
 
We will also continue our phonics 
lessons. We will be revising digraphs 
and trigraphs we have learnt so far and 
practising writing words and sentences.  
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Mathematics 

We will continue to learn about adding 
and finding 1 more and also look at 
repeating patterns. 
 
 
Outdoors we will be practising drawing 
repeating patterns with the chalk. 
These could be numbers, shapes or 
letter patterns. 
 
 
 

     
 

 
Other Areas of Learning 

 

In the construction area we will be 
making a freezer for the evil pea.   
In our creative area we will be making 
characters from the story and also 
superhero peg dolls. 
  
We will be using our new animal atlas 
in our enquiry area. Children will be 
encouraged to research foods that are 
healthly. 
In our art area we will be painting 
superheros, the evil pea and making 
repeating patterns. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                              

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

Special Notices 

 
Please remember to send 

your child’s reading book 

every day. 

 
Please log in to your child’s 
EEXAT and upload some 

work that they have done at 
home. 

 
Please remember that your 

child needs a change of 
clothes in school.  


